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North Central Mobility Study, GC2021-0721 

May 19, 2021 

The Tuxedo Park Community Association (TPCA) is writing to show our appreciation of 
the work presented in the North Central Mobility Study and to highlight areas of priority 
that would address existing traffic issues and community connectivity prior to Green 
Line construction. 
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Tuxedo Park Community Association 

May 18, 2021 

To: Members of the Green Line Committee 

RE: North Central Mobility Study, GC2021-0721 

Dear Committee Members, 

202 - 29t1, Avenue NE 
Co.lgan,i, Alberta T2E 2C1 

Phone (403) 277-8689 

The Tuxedo Park Community Association (fPCA) is writing to show our appreciation of the work presented 

in the North Central Mobility Study and to highlight areas of priority that would address existing traffic issues 

and community connectivity prior to Green Line construction. 

As per the TPCA's submission to the Planning and Urban Development on June 12, 2020, the TPCA outlined 
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construction. The North Central Mobility study has identified that 30 to 40 percent of current Centre Street 

traffic is likely to move to Edmonton Trail due to these impacts. This will make Edmonton Trail more hostile 

to pedestrians and other active mobility users. Commuter traffic will also affect neighbourhood and collector 

streets as they seek a path between Edmonton Trail and Centre Street 

The recent North Hill Mobility Engage report identified that respondents found that what is important in what 

makes neighborhood streets great are streets that are safe (76%) and welcoming to all ages 68%. With this 

interest in safe mobility, measures will be needed in the community to reduce impacts and improve mobility 

within the community and to adjacent communities for all ages and all abilities. 

The North Central Mobility Study has outlined short term improvements (4.1.1 Walking and Wheeling 

Measures and 4.1.2 Traffic Calming Measures of the North Central Mobility Study) addressing many of the 

longstanding mobility issues within the community, specifically pedestrian connectivity across corridors and 

collectors, and traffic calming on east-west collectors to slow down traffic, and improving the SA network. 

We encourage the city to accelerate the Enhanced Pedestrian Crossigg Control implementation as these have 

been long-standing community issues, and will be made worse during the Tuxedo Park Community Drainage 

Initiative construction as residents will be crossing to neighboring communities for park amenities. 



We support the investment in the medium term improvements targeting Intersection Operations and Desjgn 

Modifications may be necessary to support traffic calming measures targeting the 1st Street NE SA pathway 

as this section of the community is bounded by Centre Street and Edmonton Trail on either side. 

In closing, we would like to thank the city staff and consultants on this study and the engagement process that 

supported it 'This has helped bring data to the mobility concerns of our community. 

Sincerely, 

Julien Poirier 

President 

Tuxedo Park Community Association 


